
Sun City Center Amateur Radio Club

Board Meeting May 27, 2020

Board of Directors 

President, Joel Bahl KQ0J                               Program Director, Jim Key KI4TMX

Vice President, Rick Sochon N1OV               Emergency Coordinator, Rick Sochon N1OV

Treasurer, Richard Hillyer W2RWH              Station Trustee, Bob Goldberg WA4M

Secretary, Judy Wozniak K4WOZ

Joel Bahl, President, called the meeting to order at 1:00 PM via Zoom.  Joel and Rick Sochon 

attended a CA meeting with Mr. Bob Sullivan, Club Liaison Director, this morning via Zoom.  The 

subject was how to resume normal club operations.  There are 16 clubs that have dedicated 

rooms and they will open first.  These clubs must first present to the CA their plans on social 

distancing, the number of people allowed in the room at any one time, and how they plan to 

follow the CDC guidelines for COVID-19.

Treasurer Report:  On March 28, 2020 Mr. Ed Blecher resigned as Treasurer.  Mr. Richard 

Hillyer accepted the position as Treasurer and reported that there are 57 members and the 

Treasury Balance is $3,660.60.

New Business:  The Board supports the 440 DMR repeater.  Joel will send out an email to all 

members of the club for their input.  Joel will have follow up discussions with Mr. Eric Nisenfeld 

WA4EMN about the repeater.

  

The following members were absent Mr. Jim Key and Mr. Robert Goldberg.

Meeting closed at 1:25 PM

1


